Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update noted.

4 There was submitted and noted a report by the Scottish Fire and Rescue
Service regarding the current issues, incidents and work being carried out in
the ward for Quarter 4, from 1st January to 31st March 2025.

After consideration, the Partnership

(2) noted the report; and

(2) requested that a representative from the Service attended future meetings.



